Resolution 2018-2: Rejection of \$300 Cash Donation for Puppy Rescue

WHEREAS, the Watab Town Board was presented with \$300 cash from John Johnstone for the rescue of a puppy from the ice of Little Rock Lake; and

WHEREAS, the Watab Town Board had determined in its review of claims at the December 5, 2017 Regular Town Board Meeting that it would not authorize payment of the \$350 claim by the Rice Fire Department for the puppy rescue due to animal control not being part of the contractual arrangement and no billing information was provided by the Rice Fire Department;

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED that the Watab Town Board returns the \$300 donation to John Johnstone.

Dated this second day of January in the Year of Our Lord Two Thousand and Eighteen.

Watab Town Board Chairman:	lang Gunssek	
Attested by Clerk:	Pat Spence	

